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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 26 December 2024 for information on our
2025 Calendar of Meetings, and the process for public participation at these meetings.
The information you have requested is as follows.
2025 Calendar of Meetings
 
There has been a delay in the adoption of our 2025 Calendar of Meetings.  A proposed
calendar of meetings for the 2025 year will be brought to the Council meeting on 29
January 2025 for consideration for adoption.  Once adopted, the calendar will be published
on our Council’s website.  You can view our public notice of meetings on the following web
page: https://www.tararuadc.govt.nz/your-council/governance/public-notice-of-meetings. 
The 2025 Meeting Calendar will be published on this page once it has been adopted by the
Council.
 
Process for Public Participation
 
Our Council sets aside a period for public participation at the commencement of the
Council, Committee and Community Board meetings.  To make arrangements to speak,
please contact the Democracy Services team via governance@tararuadc.govt.nz who will
be able to advise of the relevant committee, Community Board or Council meeting
depending on the topic that you wish to speak about.  More information about public
participation at our meetings is available on this web page:
https://www.tararuadc.govt.nz/your-council/governance/systems-for-public-access.
 
Ngā mihi
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